
Dear parents/ carers of Year 7 
  
First and foremost, we hope you are all safe and well. We 
would like to take this opportunity to express how proud we 
are of our Year 7 students during these challenging times.  
  
Through accessing Class Charts, it is clear that Year 7 have 
responded well to working from home and we want to thank 
each and every one of Year 7 for their perseverance and 
maturity and to thank parents/ carers for supporting your 
children with this unique way of learning.  
  
We understand that it is a difficult time and therefore, if your 
child has any issues with the work or accessing Class Charts, 
please email the school 
(201office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk) and we will try and 
resolve it as soon as we can. 
  
We would like to take this opportunity to let you know we 
can't wait to see our year group again when it is safe to return 
to school. 
  
Take care and stay safe, 
  
Mrs Choudhury and Ms Allen 
 


